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Welcome
We’re delighted to bring you the latest 
Summer edition of our Newsletter: such 
a lot has happened since the last in 
November 2019!

The lasting effects of the Pandemic and 
now concerns over food and fuel prices 
have left many feeling unsure and quite 
fearful about the future.

Through our services, we hope we can 
help alleviate some of this anxiety, help 
restore lost confidence but above all, 
find friendship and support in the 
company of others.

From all here at Age Concern Petersfield, 
we very much look forward to seeing 
you soon.

Rosemary Bishop
Chair of Trustees

Volunteer Positions
We are currently looking for lunch club 
helpers and minbus drivers. Please 
contact us for more information. Flexible 
working, friendly teams, and the chance 
to spend time with our wonderful 
clients. 

Lunch Club
Lunch club takes a break for August but is 
back from 30th August each Tuesday and 
Thursday, 12 noon, at the Community 
Centre. Two course meal for £5.50 and 
transport available if required. 

www.ageconcernpetersfield.org.uk

Hello from Her Majesty
We were thrilled that Her Majesty 
attended our Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations held in the beautiful 
surroundings of Priors Dean.

She added the final touch to a 
spectacular event with stunning views, a 
delicious lunch, and various Royal 
activities. Even the downpour halfway 
through didn't dampen our spirits. 



Who to contact
GENERAL ENQUIRIES Sheridan Rocher, Manager 07852 172998
HELP AT HOME Kym Devine, Coordinator 07949 500673

Email: info@ageconcernpetersfield.org.uk   Website: www.ageconcernpetersfield.org.uk
Winton House Centre, 18 High Street, Petersfield, GU32 3JL Registered Charity No: 1178837

Charity Walk for Peace
Thank you to everyone who generously 
sponsored Sheridan to do the Charity 
Walk for Peace. It was a beautiful sunny 
day and the organisers laid on a curry 
afterwards. There will be a cheque 
presentation later this year. 

Obituary 
It’s sad, but often true, that we find out 
much more about a person’s life, when 
they pass away. This was certainly the 
case when we gathered together for Ken 
Hick's Memorial Service at St Peter's.
What a lovely occasion – beautiful 
singing, fond laughter and a chance to 
hear about the enormous contribution he 
made to Petersfield life, his joy of music 
and love of travel.

Our thoughts are also with the family of 
Richard Roberts, a popular minibus 
driver, who recently died after a short 
illness. He loved driving for us and we 
shall miss him. 

From all your friends at Age Concern, 
thank you Ken and Richard.

Chatty Cafe
Our new Chatty Cafe kicked off this 
summer taking place on the first Monday 
of the month, 11am, in the Winton 
House Centre Tea Room. Come along for 
fresh conversation and to meet new 
people.  No need to book, just turn up. 

Lambing Time
We were delighted to loan our minibus to 
take children from the East Meon Village 
Nursery to visit the lambs on a nearby 
farm. They were so thrilled to have this 
experience. 

Let's get Moving
What started off as an experiment has 
proven to be very popular - an exercise 
class for those aged 60+ 
led by the experienced 
and dynamic Bobbie. Our 
first 6 week course was 
fully booked and we aim 
to run more later this 
year. Come along to build 
strength, fitness and feel 
happy and energised. 
Contact us for details.

Visit our website to see what else we 

do -  IT Coaching, Outings, Help at 

Home, Transport into Town and 

Telephone Befriending 


